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14/2/19 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

As part of the Edexcel GCSE Geography course, students are required to carry out a field study. Therefore, on Friday 8th March 

our year 11 students will be travelling to the Liverpool to investigate how quality of life changes throughout the city. In 

addition, the research and work we do in Liverpool will underpin the course content and provide an opportunity to revise the 

human geography topic in preparation for their mock exams at Easter and obviously their Geography GCSE exam in summer. 

 

Students should arrive in school at the normal time of 8.30am and register with their form tutor. Pupils are to go to lessons 1 

and 2 as normal. The students will be divided into two groups. We are leaving the academy at 10.45. Pupils will arrive back for 

the usual school finish time of 3pm. 

 

Students should dress in school uniform for the field trip, please check the weather forecast for the day. This will also be done 

at school. Suggested clothing: 

 Sensible footwear (bring a pair of shoes to wear as alternatives to school shoes that can be worn on the beach) 

 Warm clothing as we are at the coast, and winds are often strong 

 Waterproof (dependent on the weather) 

 Hat 

 

We will travel to and from Liverpool on the school mini-bus.  

 

If you require any further information you can contact me at the school. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 
Mr Lawrence 

Head of Humanities 

lawrencech@oldershaw.wirral.sch.uk  

 

 

 

Please return this reply slip to Mr Lawrence 

 

PUPIL NAME: _______________________________ YEAR 11 

 

I give my child permission to attend the Geography Field trip to Liverpool on 8th March 2019. I have completed the required 

consent form.  

 

Signed by Parent/Carer: _________________________ Date:_____________ 
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